From: Quigley, Elaine

Sent: 18 September 2015 09:42

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Hanway Street planning application & impact on 2 Hanway Place

Attachments: IMG_0628.JPG; IMG_0631.JPG

Morning

Can this additional objection to my application 2015/3281/P be uploaded to the website.

Thanks

Elaine Quigley Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5101

----Original Message----

From: Stephen P Carter Sent: 17 September 2015 22:13

To: Quigley, Elaine

Subject: Hanway Street planning application & impact on 2 Hanway Place

Dear Ms Quigley

Thank you for the site visit last Monday to see first hand the impact the proposed development would have on my flat.

It was only on closer inspection of the drawings - after I made my formal objection online - that it became clear to me that the façade of the proposed development on the Hanway Place side at the 2nd and 3rd storeys comes between 1 metre and 2 metres closer to the road edge than the current development. This is at the

narrowest point of Hanway Place and will mean that the new building looms even more over the roadway. I would like this additional concern to be considered when planning permission is reviewed - do I need to submit a further objection online?

For reference please see photos from this morning that show sun coming right into my flat and that clearly the elevated roof containing the 5th storey (replacing the current 3 storey building) will cut off.

Regards

Stephen Carter



